
Hawkeye Chapter 319      03 June 2009 

 

 

The monthly meeting was called to Order by WO1 Shawn Tew. 

 

There were 10 members present. 

 

There were no minutes available from last month. 

 

Treasurer Report was read as of June 3, 2009: 

 

Begin Balance: 269.01 

Transactions: 

May 19, 2009: 60.00 Prizes for Golf Tournament 

May 22, 2009: 50.00 Donation Bobby Miller Memorial 

Ending Balance: 159.01 

 

CW2 Gillette motioned to approve, CW5 Peters 2nd, all in favor. 

 

Old Business: 

 

We discussed the WOCS mentorship dinner, CW3 Lee is heading this up.  

WO1 Tew will help set things up at the Dodge House on the day of.  The 

date is July 30 in the evening.  CW5 Wynn was checking with JAG for 

this event. 

 

The menu for the mentorship dinner is prime rib, bake potatoes, and 

salad. Food will be donated from Rhinehart foods, WO1 Kiene. 

 

Discussed the need for volunteers for the WOCS car wash on the 11th of 

July. Anyone wishing to volunteer please contact CW2 Johnson @ 515-727-

3558 or email Melissa.johnson1@ng.army.mil.   

 

We talked about an event for Retiree day in August, ideal were 

watermelon feed or BBQ for WOA members and retired Warrant Officers, 

and to included some type of raffle to raise money for the WOA. 

 

New Business: 

 

Talked about plaques for the graduating WOCS class.  In the past the 

WOA provide a plaque to the honor grad of the Iowa class.  CW2 Gillette 

was going to check on the cost and available. 

 

Mr. Tew discussed the possibility of sponsoring the charity golf 

tournament next year in May.  He will talk with MSG Balk and get 

details. 

 

Events for Retiree day in August: 

 1. Quarterly meeting with retirees 

 2. Use this event to recruit more members or make Warrant 

Officers aware of what we do. 

 3. We need a list of retirees 

4. List of all present Warrant Officers in the Iowa National               

Guard to included address 

 

Discussed the national convention in Salt Lake City, Utah.  Mr. Peters 

was going to get more information.  The convention is in November 2009. 
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Monition to adjourn was made by Mr. Tew, 2nd by CW2 Gillette and all in 

favor. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Melissa Johnson 

Secretary 

 


